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Board Approved-May 23, 2024 

Northwest Nanoose Residents Association 

Director's Meeting Agenda 

April 23, 2024 

1478 Madrona Dr., 

Chairman's Call To Order: 10:06 

Roll Call For Quorum: Rick Ehlers-Absent. All other 7 directors present. 

Review/Approve April 2, 2024 Meeting Minutes: 

Moved by Rudi Widdershoven, seconded by Gerry Theberge & approved unanimously be 
accepted as circulated. No business arising from these minutes not contained in Committee 
Reports. 

Treasurers Report: Bill Marsh advised total account balances- $3,571.59. Reconciliation of 
membership fees deposited to membership register now complete and now with only one 
irreconcilable membership of $25. This minor discrepancy may resolve itself at next General 
Meeting. Refer attachment #1. 
Bill also advised a minor change to the on-line membership form to allow all telephone area 
codes required & since done. Moved by Diane Springford, seconded by Wayne Stark & 
unanimously approved to be accepted as submitted. 

Membership Report: 

A round of appreciation was expressed to Gerry Theberge for rescinding his previously 
submitted letter of Resignation. Rudi Widdershoven reported 67 current members including 3 
from Beachcomber area. A brief discussion ensued regarding increasing members from 
Beachcomber without a Board presence. It was agreed this will continue to not be an issue. 
Gerry reported some difficulty reaching full-time residents of Pacific Shores but will strive to 
improve this. Moved by Neil Watson, seconded by Gina Marchi & unanimously approved to be 
accepted as read. 

Priority Committee Reports 
#1) Property Taxes: Wayne Stark lead a 50 minute discussion that opened with comments on the 
level of support NNRA is beginning to receive on this debate. It is estimated 8 of the 19 RDN 
Director votes are now considered "supportive". There's a need to reach one or two more of the 
incorporated vs rural voting blocks. This, together with getting better access to various budget 
sub-Committees could prove more beneficial, too. It appears an effective method to "abstain" 
from a vote leading it to a "No" is necessary. i.e. too much leaning towards "yes" counting. It has 
become apparent the RDN Directors seem to have become "trapped" in a staff directed process. 
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